Sallie Ford <sallie.ford@flhealth.gov> 4/27/2022 9:44 AM

X22-044

To Thomas Yagmin <tom@thepermittech.com> « williams.april@mayo.com <williams.april@mayo.com> ¢
wasco8@comcast.net <wasco8@comcast.net> Copy Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

Hello,

There should not be any paperwork needed to upload to the Building Department on our end. You are given an
“X” release (#X22-044)(X=no septic=no paperwork). Give the Building Department a call at 386-758-1058 and
let them know this number, and you should be all good to proceed with them. | have copied the Office
Manager of the Building Department on this email as well (and if she does by chance need anything, she can
contact me directly).

Thanks,

Sallie A. Ford

Environmental Health Director
Columbia and Hamilton Counties
Florida Department of Health
386-758-1058

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state
officials regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your
email communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure.



